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To all,

Please note that the office (W1-A-305) will be closed for the Year-End and New Year
holidays from Dec. 28 (THU.), 2023 to Jan. 3 (WED.), 2024. Therefore, all services at the
office will be suspended during the period. Thank you for your kind understanding and
cooperation.

During the holidays and the before and after, the issuance of certificates will take more time

than usual, so your early request for it is highly recommended.
*Issuing machines will be stopped from Dec. 27 (WED.), 17:15 to Jan. 4 (THU.), 8:30.
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